From:

To: Norfolk Boreas

Cc: jerome.mayhew.mp@parliament.uk

Subject: Objection to Vattenfall Norfolk Boreas traffic proposal
Date: 05 March 2020 13:22:07

As residents of Cawston we want to record our objections to the latest Highway
Intervention Scheme proposed by Vattenfall Norfolk Boreas. This scheme will send 100s
of HGVs through the narrow centre of our village at great danger to pedestrians, many of
them school children. Most of the footpaths are very narrow. The road through the village
is not wide enough to accommodate two way traffic. There are also pinch points leading
into and out of the village where currently vehicles must stop/ pull over to allow lorries /
buses / farm vehicles to progress. If the proposed traffic route is granted there will be
constant congestion in to and out of the village as well as along the High Street. This is
unacceptable and we urge you to reject this proposal.

Regards,

Andrew & Clare Parle
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